
  

 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

  

Resident Right of the 
Month 

 

Is fully informed, prior to or at the 
time of admission and during the 
resident's stay, of his rights and of 
all rules and expectations 
governing the resident's conduct, 
responsibilities, and the terms of 
the admission agreement; 
evidence of this shall be the 
resident's written 
acknowledgment of having been 
so informed, which shall be filed in 
his record. 

 

July 2022 

Our Management Team 
 

Executive Director 

Jacquelyn Daniel 
Jdaniel@thecrossingsatbonair.com 

Resident Care Director 

Nichelle Abrams 
NAbrams@thecrossingsatbonair.com 

Business Office Manager 

Taija Patrick  
TPatrick@thecrossingsatbonair.com 

Sales and Marketing Director 

Kathy Boykin  
kboykin@thecrossingsatbonair.com 

Resident Life Director  

Tricia Geary 
tgeary@thecrossingsatbonair.com 

Dining Services Manager 

Ivan Coleman     

icoleman@thecrossingsatbonair.com 

Maintenance Director 

Matthew Taylor   

mtaylor@thecrossingsatbonair.com 

Lead Housekeeper 

Carvel Green   

cgreen@thecrossingsatbonair.com 

Memory Care Coordinator 

Lawanda Dandridge 
Ldandridge@thecrossingsatbonair.com 

Clinical Care Coordinator 

Shontell Walker 
swalker@thecrossingsatbonair.com 

 

 

 

9100 Bon Air Crossings Drive 
Richmond, VA 23235  
 

Main number: 804.560.1440 
Fax: 804.560.1443  

www.thecrossingsatbonair.com 

LIKE US ON FACEBOOK 

 

The Crossings Chronicle 
 

 

Daily Check-In 

 via Emergency Pull Cord 

Between 5:30 AM and 10:00 AM each day, you are 

asked to pull the emergency pull cord, count to five 

(5), and immediately disengage the cord and push it 

back up.  This will signal to staff that you are 

OK.  Each day, after 10:00 AM, CABA will run a 

report that will show us who has or has not 

checked-in through their emergency pull cord.  If 

you do not check in by pulling the emergency pull 

cord during that time, CABA will check on you, 

first, by calling you on the telephone and, second, if 

you do not answer the phone, by coming to your 

apartment and, if you do not answer the door, 

entering your apartment.  For that reason, among 

others, it is imperative that you (1) advise the 

front desk in advance if you will be away from 

your apartment overnight, and (2) ensure that 

nothing obstructs the entryway to your 

apartment. 

Thank you, 

CABA Management 

https://url.emailprotection.link/?bBKk4sJV7gy3Jgk0lGJpEdwCYhGsGj0keY9Hz-43hWv_Vvv35f-WHYT-UtlDly2ezGTDnERvktXrs8tFJQh0F7g~~
https://url.emailprotection.link/?bSBqHBPoKmZ5H01jLDPIQkM1UMv9_ts6yCh3rd9i9tYByCMprP9ZUVVyYqEVnuEMDehaeV4HVqRkTg3OoYxPM_aV03zFGI9yB1ifET4wg4yxh0iRljEYY3PMn5VRnLUDc


 

  

 

 

  

Exercise Equipment 
Safety Class 

 

Tuesday, July 19th 
4th Floor 

 

Come learn how to 
safely operate the 

exercise equipment 
available. 

 
 

  

   
  

A Message from our 
Business Office Director 

 

Dear CABA residents, 

I am so honored and happy to be a part of 

such an amazing community! I have had a 

chance to meet many of you, and if I 

haven’t met you yet, I would love the 

opportunity. As you know, I am new here. 

This is my 2nd month and with that being 

said, I would just like to thank you all for 

your patience with me during this 

transition. Also, as you may or may not 

know, we are fairly short staffed in our 

nursing department. Rest assured that 

management is working tirelessly to bring 

in Good, Caring and experienced nurses to 

care for our residents that need it. We are 

almost there. So thank you for your 

patience and cooperation during this time. 

Many Thanks, 

Taija Patrick 

Business Office Director 

 

July 2022 July 2022 

Martha Saunders 7/1 

Richard Gilmore 7/2 

Jill Hruska 7/4 

Patricia Merle 7/6 

Ann Hartley 7/7 

Alice Du 7/8 

Keith Tinkler 7/8 

Mary Jo Martin 7/9 

Thomas Washington 7/11 

William Merle 7/12 

Rupert Ferguson 7/16 

David Carter 7/17 

Janet Snead 7/17 

Pat Hogge 7/18 

Dottie Poe 7/19 

Helen Ayers 7/20 

Caroline Wells 7/21 

Al Hruska 7/23 

Joanne Dayne 7/24 

Barbara Garber 7/25 

Nancy Hammer 7/25 

Gail Cristofaro 7/31 
 

 

 

 

 

 

On behalf of Genesis I am pleased to 

announce that Genesis rehab services, 

Vitality to you and Respiratory health 

service have been reimagined and are 

now Powerback Rehab and thus the 

company name is changed from 

Genesis Rehab to Powerback Rehab. 

This is just a name change and not a 

change in ownership or leadership. We 

are here for all of your therapy needs 

you may have now or in the future. 

Ankur Shah, PT, DPT 

Director of Rehab 
 

 

 

 


